
I’m Paul Heller, I’m a first year studying Philosophy and my fun fact is that my left arm is shorter than 

my right. I am running for school rep because education and how it’s structured is something that I 

am interested in. I want to make sure everyone is able to make the most of what Cambridge has to 

offer, especially in terms of how supervisions and lectures work. I will be a good faculty rep because I 

already spend too much time on the Sidgwick site anyway, I will take your minor (and major) gripes 

unreasonably seriously and because I will focus on representing you. A vote for Paul is a vote for 

(some) change! 

 


